
FINISH STRONG!
SUMMER IS RIGHT AROUND THE
CORNER  BUT THERE IS STILL
WORK TO BE DONE. 

The next few weeks will involve warm

weather, the return of baseball, and

the excitement of summer break. It will

also involve studying for finals, writing

papers, and finishing up projects. Time

management is key in finishing strong.

If you want to discuss strategies for

success, review resources that we

provide (tutoring, success skills

workshops, etc.), register for classes for

next year or just generally check-in,

schedule an appointment in starfish. 

If you have any questions or concerns

please email us directly at

trioadvising@csuohio.edu 
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TRIO GRADUATION

CELEBRATION - APRIL

22ND 

LAST DAY OF CLASSES

- APRIL 30TH

READING DAY (NO

CLASS) - APRIL 8TH

FINALS WEEK - MAY

1ST-MAY 7TH 

REGISTRATION FOR

FALL '21-SPRING '22 IS

OPEN - REGISTER

BEFORE SUMMER! 



FEELING LOST IN YOUR ONLINE CLASSES?
GRADUATING IN SPRING '21 OR SUMMER '21? JOIN

US FOR OUR TRIO GRADUATION CELEBRATION! 

As a reminder, to all those who are graduating in Spring 2021 or Summer 2021 we

are hosting a virtual TRIO Graduation Celebration on Thursday, April 22nd from 4pm-

5:30pm. Join us to hear from TRIO Staff, Students, and an amazing keynote speaker. 

We hope to celebrate all of your accomplishments with you! RSVP by April 15th via

the survey found by using the QR code below. Zoom information will be sent at a

date closer to the event! 

For this edition's staff spotlight we are excited to introduce you to one

of TRIO's academic advisors, Jordan Listenbee. Jordan was born in

Dallas, TX and grew up in Beloit, WI. He received his BS in Secondary

Social Studies Education from Wisconsin-Madison in 2012. He then

earned his M.Ed in Curriuclum and Instruction from George Mason

University in 2014. Jordan loves working for TRIO due to the

relationships. He shared "As a first generation college graduate coming

from a working class family, I understand a lot of what my students have

to go through and yet there is so much that I learn from my students

everyday. It's awesome being able to be part of not only the TRIO CSU

family, but a part of the larger national TRIO community." Cairns,

Australia is Jordan's favorite city due to it's access to the great barrier

reef! Reach out to to Jordan to learn more at j.listenbee@csuohio.edu   
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